High Street @ thameswater.co.uk

OX10 0OBL @ 0800 316 9800

18 November 2024

Important Sewer Maintenance Notice

We will be conducting critical sewer repair works on High Street OX10, these are essential
improvements to help repair a broken asset of ours.

Duration:

We will commence work on November 215t Thursday — Saturday 23"¢ November, working hours
will be 20:00 to 05:00, we are aiming to complete works over two nights.

Impact:

e Your water services will remain unaffected. However, to set up safely we will need to
implement a 5-way road closure as displayed on the back of this letter.
e Leave any traffic management we place in position.

Diversion:

e Croft Road, St Johns Road, Reading Road, Winterbrook, Noworthy Way, Port Way & In
Reverse

e A4074, Benson Lane, Henley Road, Wallingford Road, Shillingford Road, Castle Street & ub
reverse.

Further Information:

For questions or concerns, contact us at 0800 316 9800 (select option 2) with reference:
SA-1440745. We're sorry for any inconvenience caused by these essential works and thank you for
your patience.

We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience.

Best regards,
Customer Service Team
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